
2. FINAL REPORT OF AUDIT FOR YEAR ENDED 30 JUNE 2001 
 
 Audit New Zealand reported on the key findings of the audit for the year ended June 2001. 
 
 An assurance was given that there were no significant issues which the Council needed to be 

particularly concerned about. 
 

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


